
 

6th February 2019 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have arranged a trip for Year 1 to visit the Transport Museum in Coventry to enrich their 

curriculum learning in history. It has been booked for Wednesday 6th March.  

 

As all children are entitled to a free school meal please can you indicate below if you would like the 

school to provide lunch, or if you will be providing lunch for your child. 

 

The coach will leave school at 9.30am and will return for the end of the school day. Children will need 

to wear school uniform. 

 

We are asking for a contribution of £3.00 which is made up of coach fare and entrance.  

 

Please fill in the reply slip below and return to school as soon as possible. 

 

Yours faithfully,  

 

 

Beccy Payne 

Head Teacher 

 

 

 

 

........................................................................................................................................................................................... 

 

Year 1 visit to Transport Museum  

 
I give permission for ............................................................to visit the transport museum.  

 
I enclose £.........................................  

 
I will provide a packed lunch for my child or   

I would like school to provide a packed lunch for my child.  (Please indicate which) 

 
Signed:................................................Parent/Carer             Date:................................................ 
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